
Response to comments by the executive editor (Publish subject to technical corrections) 

 

We are pleased to let you know that your manuscript is accepted for publication in the special issue 
on Inversion tectonics in Solid Earth, pending technical corrections. Please find the required 
corrections attached as edits and comments on the manuscript file. Thank you for submitting your 
work with us.  
 
With best wishes, 
Susanne Buiter 

 

 

Dear colleague, 

we have corrected the text accordingly (mostly upper/lower case issues related to the use of 
Late/Early and Lower/Upper). We have added a small inset to Figure 1 and mentioned this in the 
respective caption. We would like to keep figures 4, 11, and 12 in landscape orientation because we 
think otherwise too much detail would be lost. 

Best Wishes, 

Hilmar v. Eynatten 


